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Statement from IUMI on the Baltimore Bridge 
Incident 

The International Union of Marine Insurance (IUMI) is deeply saddened to learn about 

the loss of life that resulted from the collapse of the Baltimore Bridge and our 

sympathies lie with the families and loved ones of those who have died, as well as those 

who have been impacted in other ways. 

 

Most economies rely on international seaborne trade which is enabled by a range of 

services including marine insurance. IUMI members provide insurance cover to 

merchant vessels and their cargoes and sit alongside other global insurers who provide 

complementary liability and other related cover. Together, the marine insurance sector is 

comprehensive, financially strong and capable of responding to this incident and fulfilling 

its obligations. 

 

Ends 

 

 

 

 

For further information contact:  

Mike Elsom   

Phone +44 7968 196077 

Email  mike@mikeelsom.com  

 

 

About IUMI The International Union of Marine Insurance e.V. (IUMI) is a non-profit 

association established for the purpose of protecting, safeguarding and advancing 

insurers‘ interests in marine and all types of transport insurance. It also provides an 

essential forum to discuss and exchange ideas, information and statistics of common 

interest for marine underwriters and in exchange with other marine professionals.  

IUMI currently represents 43 national and marine market insurance and reinsurance 

associations. 
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